From the Office of the First Selectman:

The Board of Selectmen are pleased to announce the second tranche of ARPA funding was received on October 4th, in the amount of $1,162,789.83. The Town of Woodstock has now obtained its complete allocation of ARPA funds, totaling $2,325,579.66
The Board of Selectmen will continue to focus on the funding of those projects concerning public safety. Visit the News section of the Town of Woodstock website for the most up-to-date information on the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA). Citizens are encouraged to use the dedicated email address, arpa2021@woodstockct.gov for questions or comments.  

